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Sent: Thursday, 17 June 2021 1:04 PM
To: Health and Environment Committee
Subject: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill

Re: I oppose the "Voluntary Assisted Dying" Bill 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

I have grave concerns about the implications of such legislation, particularly its unintended ones. Such laws 
do not simply allow certain situations to be altered, but they change the culture of the land in which they 
operate.  

The potential for abuse in this area is staggering, and palliative care options are able to deal with most cases 
with dignity and grace. 

Yes, certain situations will be helped by this legislation. But many more will be made far worse in the long 
run.  

Sincerely,  
Peter Kutuzov 
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